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Committee Members, 

 

Do not move forward on this attempt to take more irresponsible control of our tax 

dollars. The misuse of our taxes and examples of ill gotten monies that have been 

made public tell us enough. You don't get to take more of our hard earned dollars to 

make up for your mismanagement. We want to see you cutting taxes and examples 

of fiscal responsibility, not your finding back door ways to make up for your numerous 

mistakes.  

 

All Oregonians need to see is the national joke you have allowed Portland to become 

to know you have no grounds for HJR 201. Your public safety management skills 

were well illustrated to us already. Portlanders are lucky any law enforcement 

remains in that town. Cut elsewhere and get back to basics. Do what you have forced 

so many taxpayers to do in their lives. 

 

NO. A big, loud NO to this proposal. 


